
TOWN OF NEW CASTLE 
SELECT BOARD – LEGAL NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC BOND HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a public bond hearing with the Select Board via Zoom 
at 6:15m on Monday, April 19, 2021. For those who wish to participate in the live meeting via 
the Zoom platform, there are directions listed on the full agenda, which is published online 
under the “Select Board Agendas” tab of the website www.newcastlenh.org. 
 
The Select Board will hold a public bond hearing in accordance with RSA 33:8 on the proposed 
bond issue in the amount up to $550,000.00 for the purpose of repairs and or improvements to 
any private water lines and infrastructure which the Select Board deems necessary for the 
efficiency and efficacy of the public water infrastructure presently located in the Town of New 
Castle and the City of Portsmouth, and under such terms and conditions as the Select Board 
decides is in the best interest of the Town. 
 
William Stewart, Chair 
New Castle Select Board 

https://www.newcastlenh.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif956/f/agendas/agenda_4.19.21_public_bond_hearing.pdf
http://www.newcastlenh.org/

